
From: Thompson, Sonia on behalf of County Executive Office
To: Miyasato, Mona; Chapjian, George; Fallati, Theo (Auditor-Controller); Board Letters
Subject: FW: Residential PACE in Santa Barbara County
Date: Friday, May 06, 2016 10:09:42 AM

 
 
From: Linda McCollister [mailto:1linmac18@comcast.net] 
Sent: Thursday, May 05, 2016 5:28 PM
To: County Executive Office
Subject: Residential PACE in Santa Barbara County
 
Dear County Executive Officer Mona Miyasato,

I’m writing to formally request that the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors discuss
 and make a motion to adopt residential Property Assessed Clean Energy (PACE) at the
 upcoming May 10 meeting. 

I would like for my neighbors and I to have the option to make energy efficiency and water
 conservation upgrades to our homes through PACE financing and the HERO program. 

Over 400 cities and counties in California have already given their residents access to the
 HERO Program, allowing more people to qualify for improvements that can help lower their
 utility bills, improve the comfort of their home, and reduce their energy and water
 consumption. 

HERO has a good track record in hundreds of localities around California, and would be a 
valuable option for our community to have as well. 

Thank you for your service. 

Regards, 
Linda McCollister 
2333 Eastbury Way
Santa Maria, CA 93455 
805-332-3066 

mailto:/O=COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CAOTEMP
mailto:/O=COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CAOEMAIL
mailto:mmiyasato@countyofsb.org
mailto:gchapjian@co.santa-barbara.ca.us
mailto:Fallati@co.santa-barbara.ca.us
mailto:boardletters@co.santa-barbara.ca.us

